

GENERAL PURPOSES & ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Public Discussion & Consultation on BELINDA CROWE'S REPORT

The Committee wants to hear from residents on the recommendations and contents contained in the Belinda Crowe Report circulated to all households in the Island in May

the meeting to take place in

The Island Hall

on

Wednesday 25th July 2012

at

6.00pm

Do please attend and make your contribution by sharing your thoughts and opinions and hearing the background to the Report and how it might be taken forward